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Littlehands Nursey Rent  

 

Extract from Finance and Good Governance Meeting 19th December 2022 Minutes 
DRAFT 
 

 FG046/22  To consider a review 
of Littlehands rent  
 

Noted that a rent review is due in April 2023. The rent has remained at its current level of 
£26,000 since it was increased from £13,860 in 2018. Noted that improvements to the 
building have been carried out including new windows and external decoration.  
 

It was RESOLVED to recommend to full Council that the annual rental for Littlehands 

Nursery should be increased by £1,000 (representing approximately a 4% increase). 

Proposed by Cllr Barley, seconded by Cllr Clark. All in favour.  


